
EMPLOYMENT STANDARDS PROGRAM 
PREVAILING WAGE SECTION 

SPECIALTY COMPLIANCE SERVICES DIVISION 
POST OFFICE BOX 44540, OLYMPIA, W A 98504-4540 

March 10,2004 

Harlan Weber, Project Manager 
Ohno Construction Company 
9416 M.L.K. Jr. Way South 
Seattle, Washington 98118 

Dear Mr. Weber: 

Thank you for your February 18, 2004 letter in which you requested a determination on 
the appropriate classification for "install[ing] and hug[ging] fabric onto the post" in 
conjunction with "combination silt fence and construction barrier fence" installation. 

Enclosed is a determination made by the department on September 9, 1998 that is directly 
relevant to the determination you are seeking. 

Consistent with the prior determination, the appropriate classification for the work 
described in your letter is that ofthe Construction Laborer. 

I hope this letter serves to provide the information you requested. Please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 360-902-5330 with any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Swanson 
Prevailing Wage Manager 
Industrial Statistician 

Enclosure 


